Monday, March 11, 2002

Dear Professor Hines:

I was delighted to see your letter and want to congratulate you on completing the transcriptions of the Newdigate Newsletters!  That is wonderful to hear.  Your transcriptions of the first half of the Folger run have been mounted locally here since 1998 or 1999.  I enclose printouts of the records from our online system and website (you can access these records online via http://shakespeare.folger.edu).  Note that they are only accessible from inside the building, in keeping with the appropriate copyright restrictions imposed by ICAME.  Both the printed transcript and the online version have been referred to by Folger Readers who were consulting the originals.  

I look forward to hearing more about your work and seeing you on your next visit to Washington.  

Best,

Jim Kuhn

Head of Technical Services

